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Welcome Back!  
         

I am excited to welcome everyone back to GBPS, and to the Grade 4/5 classroom. This year will be filled with many learning opportunities and exciting activities.

Over the next few weeks we will be discussing academic and behavior expectations, along with practicing our routines.

If you would like to contact me, you are welcome to call me at the school (519) 238-2091. We also have a classroom website where news and events may be posted. There will also be a chance for students to participate in putting new information on the site throughout the year. Please take a look at:
http://mrdouglasclassroom.weebly.com/
September Outlook

During the month of September we will be getting to know each other and working on routines. We have a couple new teachers at GBPS this year, and students will be getting to know Mrs. Martin who will be teaching drama in our classroom.
We will have library time in the school on Monday each week to select and exchange books. We also have many books in the classroom, however if your child has books or magazines at home that he or she would like to read, please make sure they are brought to school with the students. I would suggest writing the student name on the first page so no books get lost or confused.
Homework

Homework will be sent home throughout the year on an as needed basis. This may include work that was not completed in class, work to solidify a concept, or a project that may need to be worked on at home. When there is homework sent home, it will be communicated through the use our class planner. It is very important that students bring their planners to school every day. Nightly reading will be a focus for our class throughout the year. Students should be reading every night for 20 minutes. 
Community Circle

Community circle is an aspect of the Tribes program that we will be using in our classroom. Throughout the year students will be able to share thoughts and ideas daily. This process helps build community support within the classroom. We will be focusing on attentive listening, appreciating others, participation, and mutual respect. If you have any questions about this program, please contact me for more information.
Book Orders

Throughout the year I may be sending home book orders from Scholastic Canada. When students order books, a credit is accrued to purchase items for the classroom. Over the last year I have added many different chapter book series, non-fiction texts, and fiction books. If you choose to participate in ordering, please use cheques only. They can be made payable to Scholastic Canada Ltd.

Thanks for your time, and I look forward to working with you throughout the year.
 









Yours in Education,

Mr. Douglas

September topics


Math: Building a Math Community/


Patterning





Language:


Writing - Summer Reflections


Reading - Visualization
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